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Rebels Newsletter 
This year is the 41st Anniversary of the Terry Fox Run, and we would like 
to try to raise $4100.  How did this all start?  At the age of 18, Terry Fox 
was diagnosed with osteogenic sarcoma and was forced to have his right 
leg amputated.  Determined to help others suffering from cancer, he 
decided to run across Canada, running a marathon a day for 143 days, to 
raise funds for cancer research.  Unfortunately, Terry’s cancer returned, 
and he was forced to end his Marathon of Hope, but his legacy had only 
just begun. 

Over the years the Terry Fox Foundation has raised over $850,000,000 
and launched a Terry Fox Research Institute that has 
significantly improved the outcomes of cancer research for 

patients.  Cancer has touched most families in some way, and so the continued support for this charity is still 
very much needed.  Please consider donating to this worthy cause.  All donations, no matter the amount, are eligible 
for a tax receipt.  This will be sent directly from the Terry Fox Foundation. 

Here’s a link with a video for you to learn about the cause. Terry Fox Video 

Student Contest 
There will be a raffle for Whitecaps swag (including a jersey!), 2 pairs of tickets, and a Terry Fox T-shirt awarded by 
random draw for any student that donates to Terry Fox through the website below (any amount qualifies).  Click on 
the link below to start your donation page in The Terry Fox Foundation website or simply donate and indicate your 
child’s name.  Contest closes Friday, October 29, 2021.  Prizes will be awarded on Monday, November 1, 2021. 
 
School Donation Page 
Thank you so much for supporting this worthy cause! 
 
 
 

  

https://youtu.be/3MoGWYw4B34
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.terryfox.ca%2FBurnabySouthSecondary&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cffab824fe0fe4e267cab08d967217141%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637654215602361511%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=iCvrJ0fDCg8piolWAomlk7zBHcg2c2t%2Bok4tDCeTbBw%3D&reserved=0


 

 

CLC 11 (make up 
Meeting) 
If you missed the last 
CLC 11 meeting on 
September 17th, please 
attend this session. 

Wednesday, September 29th  
11:55 am – 12:20 pm, MJ Fox Theatre 
 
CLC 12 
October 1st    -    A – L 
October 8th    -    M – Z 
MJ Fox Theatre, 8:40am – 9:20 am 

 
Grad Info 
 
October 15th  - A – L 
October 29th  - M – Z 
MJ Fox Theatre, 8:40 am – 9:20 
am 
 

 
 
 
 

Lockers 
 
Effective Monday September 
20th, please email Ms. 

Kasseberi at laureen.kasseberi@burnabyschools.ca  
for those students who have not chosen a locker this 
year and are interested in receiving a locker. 
 
Shortly after your request, you will receive an email to 
verify that your locker account is active.  You can then 
choose your locker using the following 
link:  https://southburnaby.lockergm.net/Account/Lo
gin 
 
Reminder, students must pay the School Activity fee 
of $30 prior to accessing the “Locker GM” webpage. 
 
 

 

 
 
NOW HIRING USHERS 

• Acting as an ambassador of the Michael J Fox 
Theatre and making a great first and last 
impression with every client, patron and visitor 
the Theatre.  

• Greeting patrons and visitors in a clear and 
polite manner. 

• Checking and tearing tickets and escorting 
patrons to their assigned seating. 

• Regulating flow of patrons and guests in and 
out of the theatre.  

• Responding to patron and guest inquiries 
regarding events and amenities. 

• Monitoring auditorium and lobby to ensure 
Theatre policies and etiquette are enforced. 

• Watching for safety or security issues (trip 
hazards, lighting, suspicious persons, etc.) and 
reporting to management. 

•  
Experience & Qualifications: 

• Must be 15 years of age or older and legal to 
work in Canada.  

• Must be available to work a variable schedule, 
including weekdays after 3:30pm, weekends, 
and shifts from morning through late night with 
regular and consistent attendance. 

• Ability to work collaboratively in a fast-paced 
and team-oriented work environment. 

• Ability to communicate clearly and 
professionally with patrons of all ages, genders, 
and personalities, fellow Front of House team 
members, and management, to provide 
exceptional guest service. 

 
How to Apply: 

• Send your resume and cover letter by, Friday, 
October 15, 2021, to Mrs. Longridge via email 
to info@michaeljfoxtheatre.ca with “Usher” in 
the subject line or submit paper copies of your 
resume and cover letter at the school office. 

 

 

 

mailto:laureen.kasseberi@burnabyschools.ca
https://southburnaby.lockergm.net/Account/Login
https://southburnaby.lockergm.net/Account/Login
mailto:info@michaeljfoxtheatre.ca


 

 

 
“Live as if you were to die tomorrow. Learn as if you were to live forever. “ Mahatma Gandhi 

 
Website: 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/   

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
 

Orange Shirt Day will take place on Wednesday, 
September 29th.      

 

 

 

 

 

Grads- don't forget to 
book your appointment 
to get your grad photos 
taken!  Artona will be 
bringing the studio to 
South so there will be no 

excuse to not get your photo taken. Go 
to:  https://artona.com/schools/BBYS/programs/graduat
ion  It's that easy!  If you decide not to purchase your 
photos, the $60 will be refunded. 

 

South is celebrating 100 
years!  Don't forget to pre-
order your 2022 yearbook 
commemorating this great 

achievement!  Early bird pricing is $50 until 
November 30. Starting Dec 1 yearbooks are 
$70, only a limited number of yearbooks are 
ordered, don't miss out! 

 

 
Rebels, do you like to make things?  Are 
you into DIY projects? If so, come to the 
Rebels Makerspace Club meeting on 
Wednesday, September 29th @ 12pm in 
the Library. 

 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
https://artona.com/schools/BBYS/programs/graduation
https://artona.com/schools/BBYS/programs/graduation
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